Policy 2

         
Hoole Bank Private Day Nursery is registered for 42 children in the early years, of these not more than 18 may be under 2 years at any one time. The nursery does not provide overnight care.

The above statement is taken from the registration document and is the overriding policy in respect of admissions.

Other matters taken into account in deciding which child can be offered a place in the nursery are:

1.   Availability of spaces taking into account the staff/child ratios, the 

      age of the child and the registration requirements.

2.   When the application is received (extra weight is given to those who 

      have been on the waiting list longest).

3.   The Nursery’s ability to provide the facilities for the welfare of the

      child.

4    Extenuating circumstances affecting the child’s welfare or his/her 

      family.

5    Children who are siblings of those already attending the nursery.

Hoole Bank Private Day Nursery does not discriminate against any child on the grounds of sex, race, religion, disability, colour or creed.
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